
 

World Book Day (6th March)  

We will be celebrating on 

Wednesday 5th March  

What will you come dressed as?  
 



There are lots of costumes to buy but why not get creative and make your own costume. 

If you want to buy one why not check out Vinted where there are costumes for £2 and 

under! We will have some outfits at nursery and can make our own props too.  

             

         


